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The Administration and Members of the State Legislature may soon be taking steps to address the decline in the state’s economy.  The Administration has indicated that it is considering a special session of the Legislature to address the state’s economy.  Assembly Member Tony Cardenas, Chair of the Assembly Budget Committee, has indicated that he intends to hold hearings on the state’s economy prior to the Legislature returning to session in January.  Finally, Assembly Speaker Hertzberg has appointed a committee to examine the impacts of the September 11 terrorist attacks in California, including an examination of its impact to the economy.  

Staff will advise the Board of any developments regarding these hearings.
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